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BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Investigation into Implementation of Standards in the
Energy Policy Act of 2005

Docket No. DE 06-061

Dear Secretary Howland:

In compliance with New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(“Commission”) Order No. 24,893, dated September 15, 2008, in the above-
referenced docket, enclosed on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”),
are an original and seven copies of the following tariff pages:

NHPUC No. 3— Electric Delivery Service
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Original Page 21-A
1st Revised Page 21

In the Order, the affected utilities were ordered to complete work on a
common draft tariff for interconnection of generating sources of up to 10 kVA
and possible inverter based sources up to 100 kVA as described in the Report
of the Technical Session of April 25, 2008 filed on May 13, 2008, and to file
utility specific tariffs based on such common draft by December 31, 2008.

Please disregard the previous letter submission from UES on this matter,
dated December 30, 2008, and replace it with the instant filing.

Gary M. Epler
Chief Regulatory Attorney
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com

To comply with the Commission’s Order, a section entitled “Interconnection
Standards for Generating Facilities” has been added to the Terms and
Conditions for Delivery Service section of UES’ Tariff. This new section
references the Company’s “Interconnection ~S~~açd~ fo,~r I nyerters Sized Up
to IOOKVA” manual (“Manual”). UES propoäes~tba~t~e Maà~Wliiqh.
provides standardized rules for interconnection of inveiter~
with UES’ distribution facilities, be incorporated in UES’ lariff by refer~nèé:~”
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The Manual will be available to customers at the Company’s website at
www.unitil.com or upon request. This approach will simplify the process for
keeping customers and other interested persons abreast of the most current
approved version of the Interconnection Standards, should updates or
refinements be required. A copy of the Manual is attached.

The Interconnection Standards have been reviewed and approved by UES,
Granite State Electric Company, Public Service Company of New Hampshire
and the Commission’s Staff. Any future changes to the Standards will be first
reviewed and approved by these parties and Staff and then filed with the
Commission for approval.

Thank you for your attention to this matt

Sin.~ly,

Pt

Gary Eple
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

cc: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel
Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate


